Windsor Locks Town Clerk’s

Office now issuing Compost
Site Permits!

Compost permits will be issued to residents of Windsor Locks, who provide proof of a
valid vehicle registration for the vehicle that will be used at the site, and which is registered
in the Town of Windsor Locks. Bring your valid vehicle registration and ID with you to the
office when applying for a permit.

Permits are available at the Public Works Office located at 6 Stanton Road during the
office hours of Monday thru Friday, 8am-3pm (closed for lunch 12pm -12:30pm)

Permits are available in the Windsor Locks Town Clerk’s Office at 50 Church Street
Windsor Locks Monday-Wednesday: 8AM-4PM Thursday: 8AM-6PM Friday: 8AM-
1PM

The compost site will open for the 2022 season beginning Monday, April 18th, and be
open daily (7 days a week) thru Sunday, May 1st.

After May 1st the compost site will be open every weekend (both Saturday and Sunday)
thru the month of October. Beginning in November, the site will be open daily (7 days a
week) excluding town holidays thru Sunday, December 4th



